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Notice of Annual General Meeting 

 

 

Magnetic Resources NL (Magnetic or the Company) advises that the Annual General Meeting 

of the Company (Meeting) will be held on 30 November 2020 at 10am at the Offices of the 

Company at Level 1, 44A Kings Park Road, West Perth WA. 

 

In accordance with temporary modifications to the Corporations Act 2001 (Cth) (Corporations 

Act) under the Corporations (Coronavirus Economic Response) Determination (No.1) 2020, 

the Company will not be sending hard copies of the Notice of Annual General Meeting to 

shareholders (Notice).  The Notice can be viewed and downloaded from the Company's 

website at www.magres.com.au. 

 

It is currently the intention of the Board to hold a physical meeting for shareholders to attend. 

However, with the continuing developments surrounding COVID-19, the Directors strongly 

encourage all Shareholders to vote by lodging the proxy form attached to the Notice.  

 

The Board will continue to monitor Australian Government restrictions on public gatherings.  If 

it becomes necessary or appropriate to make alternative arrangements for the Meeting such 

as via a virtual meeting, the Company will notify shareholders accordingly via the Company’s 

website at www.magres.com.au and the ASX announcement platform.  

 

The Directors of the Company appreciate the understanding of shareholders under the current 

circumstances. 

 
 
For more information on the Company visit www.magres.com.au 
 
George Sakalidis 
Managing Director 
M+61411640337 

george@magres.com.au  
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